
 

 

May 2, 2019 
 

 

Crestone Peak Resources will begin the first phase of drilling operations in the next week, at 
the nearby Kugel well site that is just south of Sable Avenue and west of Frontier Street. 

During this phase of activity, the rig will drill the surface portion of all 14 horizontal wells. This 
operation will take about a month to complete. Once this portion of each well is drilled, the 
surface rig will move off and the larger production rig will move in to drill all of the wells to 
their total depth. That phase is expected to start in June. 

We have installed sound walls around the perimeter of the site to mitigate noise and light 
coming from the location. In addition, we'll monitor mud and dust and mitigate it as needed 
and maintain the approved access route for this location. 

Please contact Crestone at 720-410-8537, at CommunityRelations@CrestonePR.com if you 
have any questions.  
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